
 

  

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

The REACH Regulation (EC) n. 1907/2006, concerns the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization, and 
restriction of chemical substances and has effectively entered into force starting 1 June 2008. 

In accordance with REACH provisions, those who produce, or those who import articles from non-EU 
countries are required to meet the requirements of Art. 33 (1), relating to the obligation to communicate 
the possible presence of hazardous substances (SVHC - Substances of Very High Concern). 

With reference to the above, we inform you that the products supplied to you do not contain quantities of 
substances of the Candidate List exceeding the limits defined by REACH, as reported on the Chemical 
Agency (ECHA) website at the address: 

http://echa.europa.eu/chem_data/authorisation_process/candidate_list_table.en.asp 

and updated to the latest revision. 

 

In the products supplied to you there are no substances included in Annex XIV and therefore subject to 
authorization (Title VII REACH) and the restrictions of the substances listed in Annex XVII of REACH are 
respected. 

Annex XVII contains substances subject to prohibitions or restrictions of use even in articles and is 
constantly updated by Regulations published at the link: 

http://echa.europa.eu/it/regulations/reach/legislation 

 

We will take care to keep you updated in the future, if our products contain substances included in the 
attachments indicated above. 

 

 Best regards 

 


